
Greetings, 
  Conversing with District 2 GR'S, it is a common consensus that groups are trying to 
work out an answer to the question, "do we go back to face-to-face meetings?" 
Some of our groups have had a big growth in attendance in the virtual meetings, with 
even out of state and country attendance, and find it difficult to go back to a meeting of 
three or four members. There has also been discussion about the "newcomer". Some 
suggestions of outdoor or once a month face-to-face meetings were entertained. Each 
group has plans to make decisions in the near future. 
 
In service, 
Kathy B. DR2 
 


